Please make Oregon safer for all of us and pass HB24533. We need to make sure anyone buying a firearm has successfully
passed the background check. The current law allows gun dealers to release a firearm to a buyer if the background check has not
been competed in 3 days. We need to close this loophole. By closing this loophole we'll help ensure the safety of children and all
other Oregonians. This bill makes sense and will keep us safe! Please....pass HB25433. Thank you for your time.



